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(seje) E dw ardsville  B u lletin
T o  the  F acu lty , S ta ff  a n d  S tu d e n ts  o f S o u th e rn  I ll in o is  U n ivers ity  at E d w a rd sv ille

Vol. 13, No. 7 
October 21, 1982

MEMO TO: The University Community . - -

/I  'sAFROM: Earl Lazerson y  /
'i '

SUBJECT: Red Cross Emergency Blood Drive

On Monday and Tuesday, October 25 and 26, the Student Activities 
Office, Gamma Sigma Sigma, and Sigma Pi will be co-sponsoring an emergency 
Red Cross Blood Drive, between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 2:45 p.m. On 
Monday, October 25, the drive will be held in the Conference Center of 
the University Center, and on Tuesday, October 26, the drive will be in 
the multipurpose room of the Commons Building.

Anyone between the ages of 17 and 66 can donate blood without any 
additional consent required. Donors over 66 must have a doctor's written 
permission obtained no more than two weeks prior to the time of donation. 
All those who are able to donate will contribute to the health of the 
region. Appointments will be made at sign-up tables to be located in 
the Goshen Lounge of the University Center on October 21 and 22.
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